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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION – Laser marking on the CT series 

 

With this notice APEM is informing you that there are modifications to the CT series. We are changing 

the markings on the body of the part. Previously we used pad printing, the updated part will now have 

laser marking text. These changes will go into effect October 2022 on all CT series products. 

 

The reason behind the change is the significant advantages that laser marking provides. 

 

Laser marking benefits: 

• Longer lasting text, harder to erase 

• Visibility, better contrast of text and body  

• Environmental conscious solution compared to ink and solvents 

 

 

Please see below for the old and new marking on the CT series 

 

 

Old Ink Printing              New Laser Printing 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Dawson – Product Marketing Specialist 

 

  


